Subject: EIDL 
 
Dear TGANC Members:
 
We want to make you aware of that SBA recently announced the  EIDL program opened up for Agricultural producers Monday, May 4th. EIDL stand  for Economic Injury Disaster Loan.
 
While TGANC does not make recommendations on such topics, we don’t want to help keep you informed and aware of these opportunities.  You may also wish to pass this information along to your farmers in the community as well.
 
Details continue to be forthcoming or more clarifying per the website links below.
 
This is a program in response to COVID-19 economic impacts.  This is a loan program that farmers and qualifying agribusiness can apply for and get up to $2,000,000 in the form of a loan from the SBA. 
.
Farmers could receive up to $2,000,000. Terms of the loan could be 3.75% for up to 30 years.
 
For more information, click the links below:
 
The Application
-https://covid19relief.sba.gov/#/
 
News article:
https://www.capitalpress.com/nation_world/agriculture/sba-opens-economic-injury-disaster-loan-applications-to-agribusinesses/article_33d7785c-8e28-11ea-ab3e-17945059b069.html
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
